
 

 

Memorandum 
To:  Melani Pedroza, Clerk of the Council 
 Metropolitan King County Council 

CC: Law, Justice, Health and Human Services Committee (LJHHS) 
Stephanie Cirkovich, Chief of Staff 
Jeff Muhm, Chief Policy Officer 

From:  Tamer Abouzeid, OLEO Director 

Date: May 27, 2022 

RE:  Transmittal of OLEO 2021 Annual Report 

 

Dear Clerk Pedroza and Councilmembers, 

In accordance with King County Code 2.75.040, I am pleased to transmit the annual report for 
the Office of Law Enforcement Oversight for the year 2021, along with the below attendant 
motion accepting the report. 

OLEO staff has worked diligently to represent the interests of the public, and I want to publicly 
acknowledge their hard work and dedication. They have also done an excellent job in producing 
this report. 

I also want to thank you, Councilmembers, for your support for OLEO and your readiness to 
engage with our office. I look forward to briefing you on this report at the June LJHHS 
Committee meeting and to continuing to work with you to expand, empower, and enshrine 
police accountability mechanisms in King County. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Tamer Abouzeid 

  



MOTION 
 

 

Date Created: May 27, 2022 

Drafted by: Office of Law Enforcement Oversight 

Sponsors:  

Attachments: Attachment A: OLEO 2021 Annual Report 

 

Title 

A MOTION accepting the Office of Law Enforcement Oversight’s annual 

report for the year 2021. 

Body 

 WHEREAS, Section 2.75.040 requires the Office of Law Enforcement Oversight (OLEO) to 

develop and “transmit an annual report and a motion accepting the report,” and 

 WHEREAS, OLEO submits its 2021 Annual Report; 

 NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT MOVED by the Council of King County: 

 The council accepts the OLEO 2021 Annual Report, Attachment A to this motion. 


